
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

REMINDER - JUNE 3 VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 

COURT RULE AMENDMENTS AND COMMITTEE REPORTS 

As announced in the May 14, 2020 notice to the bar, the Supreme Court will 
be conducting a virtual public hearing at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, June 3, 2020, 
on the following previously published 2018-2020 Supreme Court Committee reports: 

(1) Civil Practice Committee

(2) Special Civil Part Practice Committee

(3) Committee on the Tax Court

Those reports and recommendations are posted on the Judiciary's website at 
https://www.njcourts.gov under "Courts" and then "Supreme Court Committee 
Reports." 

Anyone who wishes to view the livestreamed virtual hearing may do so via 
the link that will be posted just before 10:00 a.m. on June 3 on the Court's Webcast 

page on the Judiciary's website: https://www.njcourts.gov/public/webcast.html . The 

deadline for requesting to speak at the public hearing was May 26. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director 

Dated: May 27, 2020 

https://www.njcourts.gov/public/webcast.html

